
 

M I D  M A I N E  V E T T E S  
C / O  R A Y  F A U C H E R  

1 7 1 PE T T I N G I L L  ST R E E T  

L E W I S T O N ,  M A I N E  0 4 2 4 0- 5 3 1 9  

 

NNEEWWSSLL EETTTTEERR  NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR  22001188 
WW WW WW ..MM II DD MM AAII NN EEVVEETTTTEESS..CCOOMM   

 
President Ray Faucher - home - 782-8952- cell - 754-1323 Treasurer Dick Therrien - 784-4761 

Email - rayfaucher@myfairpoint.net Email - richardtherrien21@gmail.com 

Vice President Chuck Mailhot ï 333-7955 Social Director Brent Fox - 946-4598 

Email - hotmotorsports@msn.com Email - bfox@megalink.net 

Secretary Melody Fox - 946-4598 

Email - melzie1956@yahoo.com 

NEWS          NEWS          NEWS 

¶ The club has started to receive responses for the 
year end Christmas Party that will be held at 

Marco's Restaurant  in Lewiston.  The 
information sheet is included in this Newsletter. 
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President's Message  
 

Hello Membersé.it's hard to believe the summer is behind us and the Corvette 

activity season is over for 201 8.  I was happy to see a lot of members at our 

scheduled activities.  We went to some new restaurants t his summer as a part of 

our monthly cruise ride/dinner activities thanks to suggestions from our great 

membership .  It would be great to visit some more new restaurants next summer  

as a part of our 201 9 Corvette Cruise Ride season. 

Chuck has provided anoth er great article for this month's Newsletter on the 

following page and I have included a "2019 Chevrolet Corvette ZR1 " article from 

a recent Hagarty magazine  later in the newslet ter for your reading enjoyment.  

On a personal note, I really appreciate all of  the cards and the member 

participation at my mom's wake and funeral service.   She will be missed!!!  

Now looking forward, t he club has two remaining social activit ies on the clubs 

Calendar for 201 8, a social dinner gathering in November followed by our 

Ann ual Christmas Party .  This year 's party will be held at Marco 's Restaurant in 

Lewiston .  As always, our unmarried and/or single members are welcome to 
bring a guest to our year end activity .  No Corvette needed for this year end 

activity and looking forwar d to seeing everyone there.  The more the Merrier.   

See the information sheet for making your reservation for the Christmas Party 

later in this Newsletter . 

Ray Faucher 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  



 

Vice President's Message  
 

 

We want to offer our condolences to Ray Faucher, his son Andrew and 

Daughter-In-Law Ashley, and the Faucher Family on the passing of one 

of our òhonoraryó members of Mid Maine Vettes, ANNA FAUCHER.  She 

will be missed.  We also want to thank the Lord for letting us have her 

for a friend at our Corvette Club.  Sincerest Condolences, Love Chuck 

and Deb. 

 

Hi again everybody! 

 

Many owners have already put their Corvettes away for the Winter 

months.  Most of the time itõs because they have a reserved spot and if 

they donõt take it, they lose it.  I guess Iõd be losing my spot every year! 

 
 

Iõve still got mine out!  This past weekend (10/27-28), it came close, but 

NO!!!! 

 

I store mine in the garage.  I take the one piece top off, lower the 

windows, and lift the Corvette so that the center beam runs across and 

almost hits the top of the doors.  The beam fits nicely in between.  The 

lift is high enough for me to walk underneath without any obstructions, 

then I just drive the 75 Corvette underneath.  I havenõt taken the 75 

Corvette out for about 3 months, gee I wonder why?  (I knew that would 

happen) 

 

Now Iõm in the parts selling mode.  I pick up parts and start sell them 

about this time of the year.  I actually found a hard top for C4 89-96 

Convertible Corvettes.  I also have rebuilt suspension pieces for C2-C3 

Corvettes (63-82).  I have a whole frame completely reconditioned 

thatõs for 1974 thru 1978 Corvettes but can be adapted to fit other 

years.  A pair of 2009 Corvette seats complete.  Also have wheels and 

tires for C3õs. I keep finding more and more that I forget I have!  When I 



have this much advertised, I have to keep a list on me so that I donõt get 

mixed up on my asking prices. 

 

Our last dinner ride was fantastic!  Great drive and great food with great 

friends! 

 

Iõve been trying to keep up with all the gossip on the C8 Corvette coming 

out next year.  I think the reveal will be at the 2019 February Chicago 

Auto Show.  Then I believe people can actually start ordering them in 

April/May timeframe with July/Aug delivery dates.  It took me quite a 

while to be able to get into my 2017 C7 Grand Sport so I have NO plans 

on doing anything.  Usually Iõm gearing up and thinking my next move 

as far as selling and buying again ... but this one definitely has me 

hooked é HARD!!!  

 

Right now there are some fantastic deals out there for new and used 

C7õs.  Dealers are marking them down from 13% to 15% taking down 

the prices of used ones with it.  Iõm seeing some 2014õs and 2015õs for 

mid to high 30õs.  WHICH is also driving C6 pricing down making it one 

heck of a great opportunity for C6 buyers! 

 

So you will see my Corvette running around for a bit longer and will go 

to the monthly off-season dinner gatherings in it until the night before a 

snow storm hits us.  Just saw Ray Blier today with his Pewter C5 (fellow 

club member) and heõs doing the same thing! 

 

See you at dinner!!!  Thanks for reading, 

 

Chuck Mailhot 



OCTOBER CRUISE RIDE 

We had a great turnout for the last Corvette Activity of the 2018 Cruise Ride/Dinner Activity 

of the season.  Nine Corvettes met at the Kmart parking lot in Auburn. 

At around 4:00 Larry & Karen led the group out of Auburn that included Rod & Connie, 

Chuck & Debbie, Dick & Pauline, Dan & Michelle, Brent & Mel, Brent & Mel's daughter & 

grand-daughter in one of their other Corvettes, my son & daughter-in-law and myself.  Our 

cruise route took us up Route 4 through Turner, Livermore and then to Wilton and our dinner 

destination of the Calzolaio's Pasta Co. Italian Restaurant. 

It appeared that everyone enjoyed their meal with several taking home some sizeable doggy 

bags.  Over all, we all had a great time.  Below are a few pictures from the day's activities. 

 



  

   

  



 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

NOVEMBER 

Saturday, November 17 Dinner at a the Chickadee Restaurant in Lewiston.  We have 5:00 
pm reservations & emails to be sent to obtain a head count to 
confirm reservations. 

DECEMBER 

Saturday, December 8 Annual Christmas Banquet/Party at MMM AAA RRR CCC OOO ''' SSS    III TTT AAA LLL III AAA NNN    

RRR EEE SSS TTT AAA UUU RRR AAA NNN TTT    in Lewiston.  The information for making your  

reservation to the Christmas Party is provided on the next page. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 

Birthdays 

November 4 Aline Nadeau 

November 11 Michelle Kary 

November 14 Gemma Blier 

November 23 Chuck Mailhot 

November 29 Maurice Nadeau 

December 3 Brent Fox 

December 15 Melody Fox 

December 21 Bill Plapis 

Anniversaries 

November None known 

 

 

 

 

December None known 

 

 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  




